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From: 
Chairman IEEE 802.11 Working Group, Bruce Kraemer

To:
3GPP CT1 chair, Atle Monrad

Cc:
3GPP SA chair, Stephen Hayes,
3GPP SA2 chair, Balazs Bertenyi,

3GPP SA1 chair, Enrico Scarrone


ETSI, Mobile Competence Centre LS Coordinator, Susanna Kooistra

Title: Liaison to 3GPP CT1 requesting recommendations and providing new information
Purpose: To provide further information on the IEEE 802.11u approach, requesting advice on certain questions.

Dear Mr. Monrad,

I am providing further information on the draft approach, IEEE 802.11u, for use of and discussion within CT1. There have been additions to the draft report which may be of interest to 3GPP. 

In the earlier liaison to SA2, questions were addressed to SA2 and to SA. SA2 forwarded that liaison request to you, and also advised IEEE 802.11 that CT1 is the appropriate group. Therefore your kind assistance is requested in responding to those earlier questions.

The 3GPP responses would be most helpful in further refining and enhancing the proposed capabilities.

IEEE 802.11 wish to make certain that the generic container meets 3GPP needs, and there are some clarifications that would assist us in the completion of this amendment. That is the reason for the questions.


I also wish to provide information on the current IEEE 802.11-2007 standard, which the draft will amend. 

1. Recent additions to the IEEE 802.11u draft approach
To assist CT1 in discussion of the draft approach, I am attaching two contributions which add features to the draft approach. They are:

· Addition of 3GPP to draft

· Proposal for Fast Discovery of Roaming Consortiums

The main objective in providing this to CT1 is to pursue issues of mutual interest regarding enhancement of IEEE 802.11 technology.

2. IEEE P802.11-2007
For your reference, IEEE P802.11-2007 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard. It is available to individuals at no cost from the IEEE web page:

http://standards.ieee.org/getieee802/download/802.11-2007.pdf 
3. Next IEEE 802.11 Working Group meetings
July 14 - 18

Denver, CO, USA

September 8 – 12
Waikoloa Village, HI, USA (on the Big Island)

November 10 – 14
Dallas, TX, USA

I would kindly invite you to send feedback by email at your earliest convenience. This will enable us to have the benefit of your answers as we proceed with the current review of the draft.

Please contact the chairman of IEEE 802.11 Working Group, Bruce Kraemer, together with the IEEE 802.11u Task Group chair, Stephen McCann, with any questions.

Best Regards,

Bruce Kraemer

Contact information: 

Bruce Kraemer

bkraemer@marvell.com
+1 321 427 4098

Stephen McCann

stephen.mccann@roke.co.uk
+44 1794 833341
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Abstract


Liaison request to 3GPP CT1 providing new features added to the IEEE 802.11u draft, and requesting recommendations.
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